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“The Financial Outturn Report for 2022-23 shows that, despite the significant 
pressures faced during 2022-23, the council ended the year within budget, which is a 
clear demonstration of the exceptionally strong financial management and financial 
resilience which is embedded in the authority.” 

 

 

 

 

 


